
Happy New Year!
Happy New Year!  Holy cow, 2009 already!  I hope you had a
good New Year’s.  Ours was wonderul.  We hosted a bash, which
is always great so that we don’t have to pack up the kids and
all their luggage just to haul them out somewhere to stay
until the wee hours of the morning.  We played charades and
other games and ate lots of yummy treats.  Our kids – #2 and
#4 in birth order – fell asleep way early.  The older one
stayed asleep all night, but wouldn’t you know it – the baby
woke right as we crawled into bed at 4 in the morning.  I was
able to sleep for a few hours, but that’s more than I can say
for my husband who woke with the baby.  But then he got a
short nap while I ambled downstairs to do some much needed
cleanup from the party.  After that, we were ready to drag
ourselves over to a friend’s house for a New Year’s Day chili
feast – I’m told the beans bring good luck in the new year. 
More food, more fun, and we didn’t plan on staying long but
ended up getting home about 7 in the evening.  I did miss the
hockey game at Wrigley Field, but the Red Wings beat the
Blackhawks anyway.  I’m not a big hockey fan; I just thought
it would be cool to see Wrigley all decked out for hockey.  I
wonder what they would have done if they had gotten some of
that freak 60 degree weather again – how to maintain an ice
rink in those conditions?  Oh well, that’s a tangent, good
thing this site is called tangents.org

So the chili and rest of the food at our friends house was
great, but I wish I could have enjoyed it more – seems I
partied a little too hard the night before and felt a little
tired and queasy come chili feast time.  But it’s my own fault
– I should know that I’m getting older and can’t handle the
late nights (or early mornings for that matter) like I used
to.  But oh well – my friend did give me some delicious chili
to take home, so hopefully it will be more enjoyable now that
I was able to rest last night.  Now I’ll just have to get used
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to writing 2009 instead of 2008 all over the place…


